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Dear Friends, 
  
Once again, we witness the killing of another black man - 20 year old Daunte Wright. Daunte Wright’s 
death by police comes at the time when Derek Chauvin, another police officer, is on trial for the murder 
of George Floyd. We reaffirm Black Lives Matter. We acknowledge the pain that the African American 
community is experiencing. We call on all policy leaders at every level to act now to overhaul systems, 
policies, and practices that continue to lead to tragic deaths. We remain in solidarity with all who suffer 
injustices and are committed to our own work towards equity and inclusion. 
  
For the Life of a Child, 
  

 
Sheila Boxley 
President & CEO  
 


